
 
 

 
 

 

Statement by Mr J Evans and Ms A Spear 

 

 

To whom it may concern 
 
We have looked over the plans of Mr and Mrs Jeffreys for the adjoining dwelling to 
ours and we fully support this planning application as in our existing extension we 
find the roof space adds minimal space gain and is impractical for our growing 
family. We are also looking at ways to create extra space and would be likely look to 
replicate this in the future. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 


